
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
Your teachers are excited to offer parents the opportunity to purchase quality 
standardized school supplies through School Start for the 2023 - 2024 school year. 
These lists are available on the School Start website for parents to order online. 
Parents go directly to: https://schoolstart.ca/  
 
You can then click on the following: 
 
- Parents Shop Here 
- Purchase School Supply Kits 
- Select British Columbia, then North Vancouver, then Lynn Valley Elementary 
- Click Purchase Your School Kits 
- Lastly, click on your child’s next year’s (2023 - 2024) grade. 
 

School Start’s call centre is available if you have any questions or need any 
assistance ordering online: 1-800-580-1868 

www.schoolstart.ca | info@schoolstart.ca | Ph: 1-800-580-1868 
 

It is not necessary to purchase from School Start, but the lists show 
the required items for each grade.  
Attached is the list for your reference. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://schoolstart.ca/

